QCommunity Planning is not going away and
nheither is HPLS!!!!

 Newly revised guidance will accompany new health
department funding opportunity

Multiple opportunities for input
HPLS will occur on a bi-annual basis — alternate years

from the National HIV Prevention Conference (Aug.
’09). HPLS returns in 2010.

- More accountability regarding #s of HIV/AIDS
conferences/year

- More efficient use of SS in a time of constrained

resources






